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This week’s Behaviour Award winners were: 

 
Anna, Roy and Talisha. 

 
This week we will be: 

 Continuing to learn about Australia through Aboriginal stories and poetry. 

 Writing our own Australian poetry. 

 Designing an aboriginal leaf wreath. 

 Learning about African music and practise African drumming 

 Developing our graph reading skills in Maths and create our own graphs and charts. 

 Developing our coordination and movement skills in PE. 

The children have been fascinated about the differences between the UK and Australia, 

particularly the different animals you can find there. They really enjoyed making their own 

boomerangs last week. 

Groupings and swimming 

Now that SATs and phonics screening have finished, we are going to stop the grouped lessons from 

this week. This will mean that the swimming days for your child may change. Miss Barby’s class will 

swim on Wednesdays, Mr William’s class will swim on Thursdays and Miss Atkin’s class will swim on 

Friday. 

Homework 

Thank you for your support with homework this term and ensuring that your child has returned it to 

school. The next batch of homework tasks has now been sent out and should be return before we 

break up. 

Warm Weather 

With the warm weather thankfully upon us, please ensure you are sending your child in with named 

water bottles, sun hats and sun cream, where appropriate. We encourage children to drink regularly 

throughout the day and aim to top up water bottles when finished; children always have access to 

water in class, at the fountains and in the lunch hall. 

 

KS1 Sports Day 

The KS1 sports day will be taking place on Monday 25th June. This will run the same as it has done in 

previous years, with parents arriving at 1.30. The children will take part in a series of activities and 

will have the option to participate in fun races at the end if they wish. Please make sure that your 

child brings in a water battle, sun cream and a sun hat.  

 

Dates for your diary   

KS1 Sports Day – Monday 25th June 

Inset Days- Friday 6th and Monday 9th July 

Last Day of Term- Tuesday 24th July 

 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
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Kind regards 

The KS1 School team 

 
 


